
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 

Maintenance Committee Meeting : 24 March 2022 

Item:  MA182 21a) Fencing to the rear of Worcester Way 

           

A resident has created a gateway from the rear of their property into the woodland behind 
Worcester Way – please see photos of the damage to the fence. 
 

          
 
 
 
I wrote to the resident on 2 March advising that the fence was the property of the parish council and 
asking them to make good the damage.  The resident has replied that the gate has been properly 
installed and is stable but that the fence is in generally poor condition.   
 
The wardens have inspected the fence and note that some of the wood may need replacing but that 
on the whole the fence is in fair condition.  They also note that there appears to be garden waste 
dumped behind the property with the gate. 
 

 
 


